
 

 

 

PUBLICATION 
Inquiry into Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance 

Arrangements 

SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO DRAFT REPORT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority), at the request of the Treasurer, is conducting 
an inquiry into Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements. 

The Authority published a Draft Report in April 2013 and invited public submissions in 
response to the report to facilitate public comment and debate. Submissions on the draft 
report have now been received. Submissions were received from builders, insurers and 
industry associations. 

After considering the responses to the Draft Report the Authority will provide a final report to 
the Treasurer on 28 June 2013. 

Copies of the public submissions received in response to the Draft Report are now available 
on the Authority’s website.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Bill Scanlan 
Assistant Director, References 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
6 June 2013 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/inquiries/inquiry-into-western-australias-home-indemnity-insurance-arrangements/
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